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10 May 2010 
 
Dollar Swap Facility 

 

The Bank of England is working closely with other central banks and governments to manage stresses in 

financial markets. The Bank welcomes the co-ordinated re-establishment of the dollar swap facility which will 

prove helpful in current market conditions and was used successfully last year. Details of the facility can be 

found on the Bank of England Website at: 

http://www.bankofengland.co.uk/archive/Documents/historicpubs/news/2010/040.pdf 

 

 


